
From: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/27/2017 1:07:26 PM
Subject: RE: Facebook Messages

Her response:
Thank you but I've tried to find out what Laws are grandfathered in and I'm getting no help. Everyone I talk to 
including SLED (2 different individuals), sheriffs office in Spartanburg, lawyers, courthouse everyone tells me 
something different. No one seems to know what's the law about this subject and it's very frustrating. Thanks for 
letting me vent and thank you for contacting me back. I can be reached at 8646801302
Have a great day
Suzanne
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:55 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Re: Facebook Messages
 
Please reply to the lady about the AG appointment with their number. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Hayden Grooms
 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:27:40 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Facebook Messages 
 
Suzanne Horn:
Kevin,
Hello! Hope that you're having a great day. I was wondering how do I set up an appointment to meet with the 
Attorney General? Have a great day!
Suzanne
 
Ed Schafer:
Hey Lieutenant Governor Bryant - I hope you are doing well. I have given Lily more information about an Advocacy Day on Wednesday 
(April 26th) at 10:30 am on the north steps of the State House. Over 400 SC residents will be in attendance promoting independence 
for people with disabilities. I know the Senate may be in session but we would be honored if you could come speak to our group for a 
few minutes at 10:30. Please let me know if you think this is a possibility. Thanks so much! Ed
 
Darron Barksdale:
Kevin, How could I meet with you in columbia? I have a very unusual story that has devastated my pharmacy career. I was placed on a theft 
database for getting an emergency supply of depakote for bipolar. It keeps you from hire for seven years. I can no longer get work the last four 
years even though I've never lost my license. I need to address this is the state. No other pharmacist has been put on the Esteem database. CVS 
never validated if I had a prescription during that time period or Not. Best Regards, Darron Barksdale,Rph 864.313.0712
 
Mr. Barksdale is as far back as it goes (March 10).
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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